
This week we have enjoyed  focussing our learning on all 
things well-being. Thank you to Ms Auton for all of the addi-
tional work you have done to make this week such fun. I will 
be reporting on the events of our Road Closure Day in the 
next Buzz. 

Please remember children should not be dropped off at school 
before 8.45am. Children are not  supervised before this time 
and  are under parental responsibility.    

Please be aware I am unable to fulfil immediate letter re-
sponse requests.  If I am able to I will  only in extreme circum-
stances . Please allow at least 10 working days notice. You 
make a single request , I respond to more. Thank you for your 
support. 

Ms A. Parker 

Year 6 residential– Blackland Farm 

Creating memorable learning experiences. 

Dinner Money 

This half term £84.00 

Next half term £86.40 

Friday 22nd September 2017 

Dates for the diary 

Open Morning (visiting parents) 

Wednesday, 11th October 

Parent Consultations 

Wednesday, 18th & Thursday 19th   

October 

Ufton Court Meeting, Yr4 parents 

Wednesday 27th September 

Poetry Day 

Thursday 28th September 

End of Half Term  

Friday 20th October, 3.15pm 

INSET Day  

Monday 30th October 

Return 

Tuesday 31st October  

For more information visit our website  

www.bonneville-primary.lambeth.sch.uk 

 

Pupil           

Leadership    

Update  

A variety of pupil 

leadership       

opportunities will 

be advertised 

soon from      

Well–being   

Mentors to     

Language and 

Digital Leaders, 

Student       

Councillors and 

Eco-Warriors. 

 

This month’s 

value is       

Co-operation  



Well-being Week at Bonneville! 

This week our children took part in our annual 

Well-being week programme. The children’s 

learning has been focussed on the areas of nu-

tritional wellbeing, personal wellbeing, physical 

wellbeing, emotional wellbeing and personal 

safety. The children have designed healthy 

packed lunches and posters to support healthy, 

sustainable modes of transport. During  assem-

blies we have discussed how we can support a 

positive wellbeing in others through acts of kind-

ness.   

 Extra Curricular Clubs start on 

25th September 

and will run until Friday, 8th De-

cember 

Year 5 children preparing a fruit platter for the year group 

FAB This week I had my first FAB meeting with our new Co- Chairs, Erin and Cat. We have begun      

scheduling our fundraising events for the year so keep an eye out for upcoming dates. The first 

event will be a FAB Social, a parent community mingling event, on Friday 6th October from 8pm. 

Arrangements for this event will be advertised soon. Please remember FAB is a fundraising      

committee, who are currently working with the school to buy a MUGA for our playground. 

UKS2 

The Year 6 trip to Blackland Farm was a roaring        
success.  The children have had a wonderful time and 
we managed to avoid the worst of the weather too! Year 
6 were very mature and independent throughout the 
week, taking care of themselves, their belongings and 
each other.  Please feel free to ask them about their 
week if you get the opportunity. 

KS1 

Year 1 enjoyed seeing the sights of our surrounding 

area with a local walk this week. 

 

Get it in the diary - Phonics workshops 7th and 8th 

November, 9am to 10am. 

 

 

EYFS 

Well done to our Reception and Nursery 

children for  settling into life at Bonneville so 

well. 

LKS2 

Year 3 indulged in cycle training this week. 

With children unable to cycle, having now 

learnt a new skill. 

Get it in the diary - Reading coffee morning 

1st November at 9.15. 


